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Save the date……….
The 40th Annual Farm/City Breakfast
“The Best Breakfast in Daviess County”

Saturday, February 23, 2019
Daviess County High School – 7:30a.m.

Tickets $7.00
**Tickets will be available at all Daviess County Farm Bureau offices,
the Chamber of Commerce or you may purchase your ticket at the door.

Davey Murphy has joined the office of Chris Hoskins, located at 4600
Hwy 144 in Owensboro. Davey has been with Farm Bureau for over
two years as a customer service representative and became an agent
back in October. He graduated from Owensboro High School in
2009 and from Kentucky Wesleyan College in 2015 with a Bachelor’s
Degree in Business. His favorite past times are baseball (which he
has played his whole life), softball, golf, bowling, fishing, and hunting.
Davey would like the opportunity to manage all your insurance needs!
Call him today at (270)316-8161 - cell or (270)684-3227 - office.

Daviess County FarmBureau is proud toannounce the
additionof anewagentwithKentucky FarmBureau

Daviess County Farm Bureau Scholarship - awarded to a high school senior of a
Daviess County Farm Bureau member.
Tom Curtsinger Scholarship - awarded to a high school senior of a Daviess County
Farm Bureau member pursuing a degree in agriculture or a related field or they are
the child of a farm family.
Daviess County Young Farmer Scholarship – awarded to a high school senior of a
Daviess County Farm Bureau member pursuing a degree in agriculture or a related
field or they are the child of a farm family.
Daniel L. Turley Scholarship - awarded to a high school senior of a Daviess County
Farm Bureau member.
Daviess County Farm Bureau Insurance Agents Scholarship - awarded to a high
school senior of a Daviess County Farm Bureau member.

Please note that the state Farm Bureau office offers other scholarships.
Visit kyfb.com or daviess.kyfb.com for more information. You can also see your local

high school counselor’s office or your local Farm Bureau office to pick up your application.
**All applications must be postmarked by February 28, 2019, to be considered.**

2019 Scholarship Program
Applications are now being accepted for the 2019 Kentucky Farm Bureau and
Daviess County Farm Bureau Scholarship Programs for high school seniors.
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Daviess County Farm Bureau members receive recognition at the 2018 Kentucky Farm
Bureau Annual Meeting held in Louisville in December……

“Voice of Kentucky Agriculture”

DAVIESS COUNTY FARM BUREAU MEMBERS
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Visit our website at daviess.kyfb.com for all your local Farm Bureau information or kyfb.com for all your state wide information.Visit our website at davies ormation or kyfb.com for al

Sarah Howard
won the Excellence in Ag
Literacy Award and will
represent Kentucky Farm
Bureau at the National Ag in the
Classroom Conference in June.

Leigh Ann Kuegel
placed 2nd in the
County Information
Awards Program.


